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School Motto: With Pride We Strive 
 

PP ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations Pre Primary on a fabulous assembly 
held on Friday 16 August.  
It was clearly evident that lots of time and practice had 
gone into being ready for the day. Highlights of the 
assembly included wonderful costumes, and 
impressive singing. I was especially proud to present 
many Clifton Gold recognition badges, along with 
meaningful Merit certificates to students across the 
school.  
 

SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT – Thursday  
5 September from 5:30pm - 6:30pm 
On this evening, our classrooms will be open to our 
families and include a performance by our school 
choir. The goal of our Open Night is about spending 
time with your children in their learning environment, 
sharing their learning experiences. As there will be 
limited supervision outside classrooms, it is important 
for the safety and enjoyment of all students that students remain with their families throughout the evening, 
and that they continue to follow our school G.R.O.W Behaviour Expectations.  
Eaton Lions Club will be providing a sausage sizzle and have selected drinks for purchase. This year, our 
Choir performance will be at 6pm, which provides families with a choice of coming either before the 
performance and getting home earlier with younger students or after the performance for parents who are 
unable to get to school until later. Of course, you could also come before and stay after if you choose. This 
was changed based on feedback from last year’s event, and I hope that it provides families with the flexibility 
they need in our busy world.  
 

WINTER CARNIVAL Friday 6 September 
The Forrest Division Interschool Winter Carnival is on Friday 6 September at the 
Leschenault Leisure Centre. We will be participating in Netball, AFL and Soccer. All teams 
have commenced training. Permission notes have gone home for all students selected to 
represent our school. If you are available, I invite, and encourage you to come along to 
support them on the day. Fixtures will be coming out soon. 

 

TA 3 ASSEMBLY - Friday 13 September 2pm 
We are eagerly looking forward to our next assembly on 13 September hosted by our Year 4/5 class - TA3. 
This will commence at 2pm in the undercover area and you are most welcome to join us. There will be a P&C 
Cake Stall with some plates of snack food available to purchase.   
 

SWIMMING LESSONS  
Swimming Lessons are in weeks 9 and 10 of this term ~ 16 September to 27 September. 
Your child will have brought home a swimming lesson note. The cost is $56.00. Please 
have forms back to school by 2 September. 

 Cathy Allen  
 PRINCIPAL 

 

RUNNERS CLUB @ CPPS Thursdays 8am   
 

We invite all students and families to meet us on the oval 
every Thursday morning at 8am 

COMING EVENTS 
 

September 

5 School Open Night 5:30-6:30pm 

6 Winter Carnival (selected students) 

11 P&C Meeting 7pm 

13 TA3 Class Assembly 2pm 

 Uniform Shop Open 3pm-3:30pm 

16-27 Swimming Lessons 

27 Students last day of Term 3 
 

October  

15 Students commence Term 4 
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P&C Father’s Day Facebook Page 
 G-rated ‘Dad Joke’ 
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Online registrations are open for the 2019-20 Cricket season. 
 

The Leschenault Cricket Club offer Junior Blasters, Master Blasters and Regular Junior Cricket 
 up to year 11/12 for boys and girls. 

 
Log onto playcricket.com.au or leschenaultcricketclub.com for all of the information. 

 
The season will commence at the beginning of Term 4. 

 
The Leschenault Cricket Club are a Kidsport club.  

All fees need to be paid at the time of registration. 
 

Phone Adele 0428 990 573 or Jamie 0429 124 766  
if you experience any difficulties registering online. 

 

 


